
 

 

 

Public Notice 

 

The Human Rights Commission of Sri Lanka released “Recommended Guidelines to the State and 

Law Enforcements Officials on Dealing with Civilian Protests” on 12 May 2023. These 

recommended guidelines were prepared by the Human Rights Commission of Sri Lanka in a period 

of about one year after consulting legal experts, civil society activists, and law enforcement 

officers. 

 

It is necessary to take into consideration the public views and comments regarding this 

recommended guidelines prior to the release of the final guidelines.  Accordingly, the general 

public have been given the opportunity to forward their comments and suggestions in writing in 

Sinhala/Tamil or English before 09 June 2023. Please forward your views and comments using 

following guidelines. 

 

1. All proposals must be less than 1500 words limit. 

2. Proposals in Sinhala should be in “Iskoola Pota” font, Tamil proposals in “Latha” font and  

    English proposals in “Times New Roman” font. 

3. All proposals should be addressed to the Secretary, Sri Lanka Human Rights Commission and  

    sent to the e-mail address rm.director.hrcsl@gmail.com 

 

Recommended guidelines can be downloaded from the following link. 

https://www.hrcsl.lk/hrcsl-issues-recommended-guidelines-on-dealing-with-civilian-protests/ 
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